CITY OF BETHLEHEM

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

SUBJECT:
Street Vacation Ordinance - Portion of Leonard Street

TO:

Cynthia H. Biedenkopf, City Clerk

FROM:
John F. Spirk, Jr., Esq., City Solicitor

DATE:
July 12, 2007


Attached please find a proposed ordinance to effect the vacation of a portion of Leonard Street between Lebanon Street and Woodbine Street.  


Please place this matter on City Council's agenda for review and appropriate action.
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Copies To:
J. B. Callahan, Mayor



M. Alkhal, Public Works



C. Kichline, Bethlehem Housing Authority 







By:






